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Notice of  Privacy Practices (NPP) at Leach Chiropractic Clinic, Inc. This Notice Describes
How Medical Information About You May Be Used and Disclosed And How You Can Get
Access To This Information. Please Review It Carefully:

1. Routine disclosures of your records here that do not require your prior authorization include routine billings to
your insurance carrier, sending copies of your medical report to your primary care physician when applicable,
quality assessment and improvement including self-audits we perform on our practice, such as evaluation of doctor
and staff performance, and for business management purposes. You have a right to place restrictions on these
possible disclosures. Other uses and disclosures will be made only with your written authorization.    

2. You have a right to see and copy your medical record here. In addition, you may request and offer amendments
to your records (you may make new statements in your record that clarifies or corrects prior statements or records).
You may see a list of non-routine disclosures (you may see to whom we have shown your records).

3. We are required by Federal Law to maintain the privacy of protected health information.  In addition, you have
a right to a copy of this notice of our privacy policies and practices.

4. You may complain to the Secretary of the Department of Health and Human Services if you believe that your
privacy rights have been violated here. You may access the Office of Civil Rights, Department of Health and
Human Services (which is administering the privacy rule) online at: www.hhs.gov/ocr/hipaa 

5. You may file a complaint with our office, or obtain further information regarding HIPAA compliance in our office,
by sending an e-mail to rl@drleach.com or by regular mail to the address shown at the bottom of this page. You
should forward this to the attention of “Amber” who is our in-house privacy officer. There will be no retribution
for filing a complaint, as we  strive to offer better services. 

Patient’s Signature________________________________     Date___________________

Guardian’s Signature_____________________ Witness_______________________
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